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NOTICE TO MARINERS No 98/24 
RIVER CLYDE – BAE GOVAN 
QUAY WALL MAINTENANCE 

 
Chart 2007 Plans C and D 

 
Mariners are advised that work to install fenders, ladders and cathodic protection system on the new 
quay wall at BAE Govan is under way and will continue until approximately end of November 2024.  This 
work will be conducted from barge CW3 and Challenger of Leith supported by a safety boat. 
 

Barge CW3 Challenger of Leith Safety Boat 

 
 

 

 
Mariners are requested to navigate with caution in this area and pass the construction site at appropriate 
speed. 
 

 


